
 

Ian Garget 

 

         24th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Inspectorate, 

   Sunnica Sola farm EN010106 

Having worked much of the land for many years as a self-employed contractor. I feel that it is not of 
the poor-quality land that Sunnica has stated. 

The land produces a good quality root-crop and cereal, which my employer was very happy with.  
Agriculture land that we as a country cannot afford to lose. 

Sunnica’s soil reports differ greatly to those reports of the neighbouring farms. I feel that a second 
independent soil report should be carried out to give a clearer picture of the site.  

 

I have read A G Wright’s leter that has been submited and state that I agree with the points that are 
made with reference to Natural England. I feel this needs further inves�ga�on. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Ian Garget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




